
Tomorrow (Wednesday) is the last day to view our Incredible Insects
exhibition. Starting next week, our doors will be closed from August 9-20 for
major facility work, but we're still here for you! Whether you have reference
questions, want to access online resources, or attend virtual or outdoor
programs, there's plenty of ways to connect. A quick "thank you" to those
who visited us and our incredible exhibit this summer.

Visit the Lloyd's YouTube Channel

http://www.lloydlibrary.org
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_PHdEVLkjSIamcxbTL0ELmA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkgIXDxUjjTaifdCsrrzr7g
https://digital.cincinnatilibrary.org/digital/collection/p16998coll71/id/19558/rec/1
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-flowers-of-washington-park-tickets-165958206463


Catch selected Lloyd webinars and programs on our YouTube channel. Revisit
a lecture or sit in on a panel discussion. While you're there, hit the subscribe
button to be notified of our newest videos.

Rare Insect Book Digitized

Want to look through one of the rare
works from our Incredible Insects
exhibition without leaving home?
View all the winged wonders from
this 1764 book--recently digitized for
us. In partnership with the Cincinnati
and Hamilton County Public Library,
Rösel's De Natuurlyke Historie der
Insecten is now available to browse
online.

Tour the Flowers of Washington Park

Join Cincinnati Parks Horticulturist David White for a tour of the flowering
plants of Washington Park on Saturday, August 28, 10-11 a.m. Rain or shine.
Reservations required.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkgIXDxUjjTaifdCsrrzr7g
https://digital.cincinnatilibrary.org/digital/collection/p16998coll71/id/19558/rec/1
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-flowers-of-washington-park-tickets-165958206463


Revised COVID Policy

In light of recent CDC guidelines, masks are now required for all employees
and visitors at the Lloyd Library. For the most up-to-date policies, please
visit our website.

The Lloyd will be closed August 9-20 for facility work
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Stay Connected
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